
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

9.6.2017 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have written superb recounts of their holidays and it sure sounds 

like they have all had a lovely break! The children have redrafted and improved their 

brachiosaurus drawings in their sketch books following feedback from peer critique.  

The children have started learning different dribbling skills using a football this week with 

Mrs Barry, keeping the ball under control and close to their feet.  

 

As part of our measuring this week we have recapped what volume is and used our 

scientific/mathematic skills to measure the liquid in millilitres and litres.  

 

Next Week 

The children will be re-writing a story linked to being a carpenter to get started with 

designing and planning for photo frames. Also we will be continuing with geometry and the 

position of shapes using whole, half, quarter and three quarter turns.  

Dates for you Diary  

School photographs – Tuesday 13th June  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30 – invitations will be coming home from the 

children!  


